
  NIGHTHAWK BIRTHDAY CORNER 

Happy Birthday!!  

Kimberly Bovy 4/8 

Jaime Zarate 4/10 

  

SENIOR CORNER: 

April 9, 2021, Pick up grad announcements if you ordered 
them in front of the school 10—2.  You may also order 

cap and gowns if you have not done so. 

Cap and gown pick will be May 4.  More details coming 
soon, check your email. 

 

Graduation—June 3, 6p.m in the stadium.  More details to 
follow. 

 

Visit our  Senior page for upto date information.  
https://www.murrieta.k12.ca.us/Domain/3414 
 
If you would like to  order  class rings, a letterman jacket, 
or other senior items, please contact: 

Moon Grad Services 

805- 716-0278 
email- moongradser-
vices@gmail.com 
  

WEEKLY ACTIVITIES BULLETIN 

Murrieta Valley Nighthawk Associated Student Body & Office of Student Activities 

Thursday, April 8, 2021 

LIBRARY HOURS: 

Monday – Friday  @ 7:00am – 3:30pm  
(Closed from 12:30 – 1:00pm for lunch) 

CLUB INFORMATION 

All Nighthawks who have an interest in the Anime Club or 
S.A.G.E. Club, please contact Mr. Crookshank (Sr. C) in 
room 677.  Looking for past leadership to help reopen the 
Anime Club and the S.A.G.E. Club.  If interested, stop by 
room 677 or email Sr. C at wcrookshank@murrieta. 
K12.ca.us 

MIND OUT LOUD 

Wellness Together School Mental Health, in partner-

ship with the San Diego County Office of Education and 

the California Department of Education will host Mind 

Out Loud – a free three-day virtual event on May 4-6, 

2021 from 3:30-5:00 p.m. for middle and high school 

students to convene and boldly discuss mental health; 

connect with peers across California; hear from engag-

ing speakers to become equipped with practical tools 

for wellness; increase mental health awareness and 

advocacy for themselves and friends; learn about sui-

cide prevention; and reduce stigma associated with 

mental health.  

SPRING COLLEGE FAIR 

CSUSB and California Indian Nations College (CINC) would like to invite 

you to our spring Virtual College Fair on April 28th at 3:-4:30 PM.  The 

college fair is open to high school juniors, high school seniors, transfer 

students, adult learners and their families  

https://tinyurl.com/yrjnrx2b 

SCHOLAR BOWL WINNERS: 

Congratulations to our Scholar bowl winners Nicholas 

Cross,  Randon Lane, John Fritzsche, and Andon Lieu. 

CLASS OF 2022 FUNDRAISER 

Join  class of 2022 Saturday, April 10 from 6am to 1 pm in 

the front parking lot for a garage sale.   

LAW ENFORCEMENT CLASS: 

Job well done by our Law Enforcement classes for hand-

cuffing those who cause mischief on our campus! 


